
 

 
Washington, DC 20219  

 

 

Supervisory Condition Letter #2025-04 
September 2025 

 
 
September 4, 2025 
 

Sent via OCC secured email 
Board of Directors 
Vast Bank, N.A.  
110 N. Elgin Avenue 
Tulsa, OK  74120 
 
 
Subject:  Termination of Supervisory Conditions Imposed in Writing  
 
 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (“OCC”) has 
terminated the supervisory conditions imposed in writing on January 23, 2024; June 10, 2024; 
and February 10, 2025, with respect to Vast Bank, National Association, Tulsa, Oklahoma. The 
OCC has determined these conditions are no longer necessary. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
//s// Digitally Signed, Dated: 2025.09.05 
 
Amanda A. Arnett 
Assistant Deputy Comptroller  
Midsize and Community Bank Supervision 


